
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Doug Mayer (dougmayer@gov.sc.gov) <dougmayer@gov.sc.gov>

Brian Symmes (briansymmes@gov.sc.gov) <briansymmes@gov.sc.gov>
Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/5/2014 4:24:55 PM
Subject: FW: S1189 quote

Should have Keller's shortly. 
KV

From: Greg Gregory [mailto:rhvolute@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 4:24 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: S1189 quote

Debate on this bill began with utility industry officials and proponents of solar energy in a 
standoff. Over the course of the two-year session, though, they came together and 
worked tirelessly to construct a law that gives each side some of what they wanted, and 
all South Carolinians an opportunity for greater energy independence through expanded 
use of solar energy.

Greg Gregory
SC Senate
Lancaster, SC
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